NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Clark County Board of Health will hold a public hearing at 9 a.m. Wednesday, October 23,
2019 in the Councilors Hearing Room, sixth floor, Public Service Center, 1300 Franklin St.,
Vancouver, Wash. to consider revisions to Clark County Code 24.18.010 and CCC 24.18.020
related to Environmental Public Health fees.

More information concerning this matter may be obtained by contacting Jeff Harbison at Clark
County Public Health, 1601 E Fourth Plain BLVD. Vancouver, Wash., 564.397.8475.

Any person wishing to give testimony in this matter should appear at the time, date and place
above stated.
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